
 COUNTY OF TEHAMA 
ELECTIONS DEPARTMENT

JENNIFER A. VISE 
       REGISTRAR OF VOTERS 

CONSOLIDATED GENERAL ELECTION 
NOVEMBER 3, 2O2O 

RE: CANDIDATE FILING PERIOD JULY 13, 2020 – AUGUST 7, 2020 

CANDIDATE FILING DOCUMENTS WILL BE AVAILABLE JULY 13, 2020* 

Due to COVID-19, to protect the public and our employees, candidate filing at the 
Elections Office will be done as “contactless” as possible. Beginning July 13th, you 
can request in writing that we mail or email you a candidate packet to complete 
at home by emailing us at elections@co.tehama.ca.us.  The packet is also available 
on our website. If you want to pick up the candidate packet in person, please 
contact our office for an appointment at (530) 527-8190. Once your packet 
is complete you can mail or email it back to our office so we can begin the 
review and verification process. If you want to hand deliver your packet 
please contact our office for an appointment. In order to be a qualified 
candidate, all originals with signatures must be received by our office no 
later than 5pm on August 7, 2020. 

*For all candidates applying for a city position you must contact your City Clerk
for filing instructions. 
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